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Newsletter Article Highlights:

Is Your Commercial Property Tax Assessment Too High?
FEMA Launches COVID-19 Funeral Assistance Program
$7.5 Million Debt Limitation for Small Business Debtors Extended
IRS Says Restaurant Entertainment Expenses Fully Deductible
American Rescue Plan Extends Tax Credits for COVID-Related Leave
Corporate Practice of Medicine and Fee Splitting–Considerations for Telehealth Ventures

Firm News:

Firm Elects Kelly M. Spott and Trevor Lippman as Shareholders
Attorneys Christa Wittenberg and Dean Laing Published in the Wisconsin Lawyer
Attorney Gumina’s Article on Employer Covid-19 Vaccination Policies was Featured by
ABC of Wisconsin
Attorneys Marguerite Hammes and Grant Killoran Published in the Wisconsin Lawyer
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